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MAA’s national survey of Calculus I, undertaken in 2010 in conjunction with the CBMS Survey of Undergraduate

Programs in the Mathematical Sciences, reveals trends and patterns that can inform efforts to bring more modeling into

the curriculum. This will be a presentation of some of these descriptive data. (Received September 25, 2012)
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